
From: CHP-30AAdesk
To: anoelting@bayareametro.gov
Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; Enciso, Blanca@CHP
Subject: SCH# 2020090519 - Environmental Document Review
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 9:30:31 AM

Good Morning,
 
SCH #2020090519
 
The California Highway Patrol, Golden Gate Division, received the “Notice of Preparation” for
environmental review of Plan Bay Area 2050.  After review, we have a number of concerns regarding
the potential impact this plan may have on traffic safety and departmental operations in the future. 
 
At issue are the transportation strategies, proposed vehicular infrastructure changes and the legality
of Automated Speed Enforcement.  There is currently no provision of law which permits the
automated enforcement of speed violations within California, thus legislative change would be
required. 
 
The focus of the California Highway Patrol is traffic safety therefore, in order to further address our
concerns on these matters, we request inclusion in any future stakeholder meetings relating to the
Plan Bay Area 2050. 
 
Let me know if you need further.  Sorry for the delay.
 
Thanks,
Lieutenant K. White
CHP Golden Gate Division
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